

## office of the mayor louisville, kentucky January 17, 2023

CRAIG GREENBERG

MAYOR

Mr. Markus Winkler, President Metro Council 601 West Jefferson Street Louisville, KY 40202

Dear President Winkler:

I would like to move forward with the following individuals that were appointed and reappointed by the Fischer Administration and are currently awaiting approval by Metro Council.

They are as follows:

Elizabeth Winlock – Louisville Metro Tree Advisory Committee
Dr. Kish Cumi Price – Kentuckiana Works – Greater Louisville Workforce Development Board
Patricia Ramey – Affordable Housing Trust Fund Board
Wanda Mitchell Smith – Juneteenth Jubilee Commission
Ashlynn Ackerman – Landmarks and Preservation Districts Committee
Andrew Cozzens – COPA Board

Additionally, on May 19, 2022, Metro Council approved the reappointment of Matthew Harrell to the Affordable Housing Trust Fund Board. His appointment included an incorrect term expiration date. As stated in Mayor Fischer's December 12, 2022, letter to former President David James, the correct term of his expiration date is December 31, 2024. Your prompt attention to this matter is appreciated.

I appreciate your prompt consideration.

Sincerely,

Craig Greenberg

Mayor

C: Councilwoman Cindi Fowler Chair, Government Oversight and Audit